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WASHINGTON - On Tuesday night, President Obama headed to the Capitol to deliver his  sixth
State of the Union address. It was a memorable night filled with  important proposals and
announcements, inspiring guests, and a few quips  here and there.

  

If you missed the speech, make sure to watch the  enhanced version   here .

  

              

  

President Barack Obama delivers his sixth State of the Union address, at the United States
Capitol, January 20, 2015.
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http://youtu.be/cse5cCGuHmE

